TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF
THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

THIS PETITION OF CITIZENS OF Trafalgar and district in Victoria

draws to the attention of the House to:

our concern about the loss of control and sovereignty for the Australian people, brought
about by the sale of large scale real estate, including agricultural, farming and resources
land, to foreign owners, without any controls from the Australian Government or people.

We therefore ask the House to limit foreign purchases of real estate to five hectares
without Federal Government approval. Any approval given should be based on the
National Interest. Furthermore, to immediately establish a register of existing foreign
ownership of real estate over five hectares within Australia.






